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After Action Report

The Mississippi Wing Cadet Program Team hosted a Non-Commissioned Officer School (NCOS) on 24 
to 26 October 2014 at Leroy Perc State Park in Hollandale, Mississippi.  The NCOS was extremely 
successful with eleven students and five cadet instructors in attendance.  Furthermore, the 
Mississippi Wing also hosted a Training Leaders of Cadets course where we was able to mentor an 
additional five new Cadet Program Officers.  

The Cadet Students received instruction in to prepare for uniform inspection and how to conduct an 
open ranks inspection.  Along with an overview on the operations of a guidon, how to organize 
physical fitness formation and how to drill an element size formation.  Additional they learned how 
to apply the core values to your NCO duties and how to develop and maintain effective 
communication.  Cadets Students received hands on experience with a guidon, drilled an element 
size formation and conducted a physical fitness formation.  

The Cadet Instructors was required to create a lesson plan and presentation and then present it to 
the students along with development of hip pocket training that required zero preparation time.  
The Cadet Instructors was able to develop their time management and most of all they was abilities 
to provide hands one experience in leading small group dynamics.  Additional, the instructors came 
from several different diverse squadrons and provided an opportunities to ensure consistency in 
cadet operations within Mississippi Wing. 






















